Comment Letters

June 2018

-303 Eunice Parisi-Carew

Comment Letter I-303

From: Eunice Parisi-Carew [mailto:eunice. parisi-carew@kenblanchard.com]
Sent: Saturday, August 05, 2017 1:51 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: New land Sierra Project

T am very concerned about this proposed project and its impact on our community.

I am a Hidden Meadows resident. I am also an owner of 3 horses. My biggest concern is
getting out of Hidden Meadows to shelter in a fire. The new project will make the traffic a
bottle neck. There are only 2 ways out of here and we have shelter arranged on Deer Springs.
I moved here deliberately to avoid crowded conditions and have my horses. I am now
considering it may be wiser to move somewhere safer an more environmentally conscious. I
love this area but it will change dramatically. We recognize fire is a real issue here and have
invested in our own fire department. A project like this will make it inconsequential.

Travel, congestion, water issues and change in our community is very real for me. Please fight
to protect our open land

Thank you

Sent from my iPad

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.
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